
Cooke, Michelle 

5/24/2012 8:13:25 PM
Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: NTSB Update- May 24, 2011

Thanks Jane, Please include Julie Halligan and General Jack Hagan on future emails related 
to progress reports. Thanks,
Michelle

From: Yura, Jane [mailto:JKY1@pge.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2012 06:53 PM 
To: Cianon, Paul; Cooke, Michelle
Cc: Cherry, Brian K <BKC7@pge.com>; Horner, Trina <TNHc@pge.com> 
Subject: FW: NTSB Update- May 24, 2011

Paul, Michelle,

Tomorrow we will be sending our latest NTSB progress report to Chairman Hersman. I've attached the
letter and summary report for your information. If you'd like to receive a copy of the supporting 
attachments/references, I can provide a CD; please just let me know.

Thank you, 
Jane
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